
Spring Term 2016 in Class 2 

Our topic during the first part of 

the Spring Term was ‘Fire’. As 

part of our History work we 

found out all about the Great 

Fire of London and became 

great journalists who wrote 

newspaper reports about the 

catastrophic event. 

We visited Seaham Fire Station 

where we learnt more about 

the role of the Fire Service and 

the important job they do; we 

were able to compare the Fire 

Service today to the Fire Service 

in 1666. We wrote interesting  

information texts about the Fire 

Service from what we had 

found out. Do you know the 

phone number to dial in an 

emergency? 

We do! 

We read the story of The Three 

Little Pigs along with some  

alternative versions. We took 

on the role of budding authors 

and wrote our own version of 

the story. Have you ever heard 

of ‘The Three Little Pigeons and 

the Big Bad Flamingo’?  

We celebrated 

Chinese New 

Year along with 

the rest of the 

school. We used 

role play to act out the story of 

the race, practiced writing  

Chinese numbers and made 

Chinese Dragons. What fun we 

had joining in 

the with the  

celebrations! 

Ten children were 

chosen to attend 

the Hoopstarz 

Festival at East Durham  

College. They learnt lots of 

new skills and hula-hooped for 

a full two hours! 


